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Spring Terrace Newsletter 
Spring Terrace Public School  
A Community of Confident Learners 

573 Forest Road, Spring Terrace NSW 2798 
T: 02 63654287 Email: springterr-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au  

 

Term 4 Week 1 Tuesday  15th October 2019 

 
What’s on!! 

 
Term 4 
Wed 16th Oc t- OSSA Spec Dress Rehearsal 
Wed 16th Oct- Swimming starts 2.30-3.30pm 
Wednesday 20th Nov – Dress Rehearsal 9am -
2pm. 
Thursday 21st Nov - Night performance 6pm-9pm 
 

   Canteen: Millan Family   
 

Welcome back 
WOW! Its term 4 already. 
While it’s going to be a busy term with lots 
happening, rest assured that student learning and 
wellbeing will be a priority. 
 
Canteen this Week  
Shirley our dedicated canteen manager has 
organised a new menu for Fridays. Please see 
attached menu and have your order and money 
ready to send in for Thursday morning. 
This Friday 18th October:  The Millan Family for 
Friday morning tea. 
 

Term 4 Sport-Swimming 
During Term 4 we will be catching the bus to the 
Orange Aquatic Centre for swimming lessons each 
Wednesday afternoon. Parents will need to collect 
their children from the pool at 3:30pm. 

Swimming lessons will begin tomorrow, Wednesday 
16th October, 2019. The children will need to bring 
in their bags already packed with swimmers, towel 
goggles and a plastic bag for wet costumes/towels. 
The cost will be $5 per student per week. This can 
be paid weekly or as a single payment. Please speak 
to Mr Scott if you need assistance in paying for 
swimming. No child should miss swimming lessons 
for financial reasons. 
Please find attached a permission slip and payment 
envelope. 
 
 Please note: Permission slips will need to 

be in by TOMORROW morning!!!! 
 

OSSA Spec Dress Rehearsal-Tomorrow 
A dress rehearsal will be held tomorrow, 
Wednesday 16th October. Cooks Bus Service will 
pick the children up from our school at 12.30pm to 
take them to the rehearsal at the Orange Function 
Centre for 1.00pm. Rehearsal finishes at 2.00pm 
and Cooks will then transport the students to the 
pool at 2.15pm in time for swimming lessons. 
Parents are requested to pick their children up 
promptly at 3.30 pm, if for any reason you will be 
late please ring Mr Scott on 0404200651 in 
advance. 
** Please remember to pay for your child’s 
costume ASAP if you haven’t already done so. 
 
 
Please note: Permission slips will need to 

be in by TOMORROW morning!!!! 



Term 3 Week 10 Tuesday  15th October 2019 
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P&C News 
BBQ for the Garden Ramble Weekend Nov 2-3rd 
The Garden Ramble Committee have asked if the 
school would like to do a BBQ for the Saturday and 
Sunday or  just one of these days at one of the 
gardens on Favell Road as they have had someone 
pull out. I will not be available to help as I am also 
involved with this committee.  Bec Robinson (Evie’s 
Mum) has offered to run and organise this, some 
parents have offered their assistance via the 
Facebook page, please contact Bec directly or the 
school if you can help out, there is great potential 
to make a lot of money from this very popular 
weekend. 
Thank you Hayley 
 
150th Pavers & Book Orders 

Orders for the pavers and books have been very 
popular thus we are extending the order date and 
will be accepting orders until this Friday 18th 
October or later by arrangement only. We will 
advise a final closing date via the newsletter from 
Janelle (Ryan’s Grandmother). 
 

Spring Into School 
Kinder Invites: Please find attached in an envelope 
addressed to your child - the invitation to attend 
our Kinder Orientation days in preparation for 
Kindergarten in 2020. 
Invoicing: Please remember to pay for Term 3 Fees 
if you haven’t already. Remember, if you need to 
pay by instalment, please see Mrs Chapman in the 
office to set up a schedule. 
Hats: Bucket hats are required or no hat no play 
rule will apply! 

Student/Family Information Updates 
It is important to keep our records on students and 
family contact details up to date, if any changes 
have occurred on any of the following, please 
advise the school: 

• Student Health Condition e.g. new allergy 
previously unknown. 

• Name 
• Address 
• Contact Phone numbers 
• Emergency Contacts for your children  

 

FROM TERM 4 -THE NO HAT, 
NO PLAY RULE APPLIES TO ALL 

STUDENTS 
Please note: a cap is not sufficient, 

hats need to have a broad brim. 

 
 
 
 
 

    *** COMMUNITY NEWS *** 
 

Blayney Farmers Markets – this Sunday 20th Oct 
Come along and join the fun 
at the special Halloween 
Event this Sunday at the 
Carrington Park. The market 
begins at 8.30am and there prizes for the best 3 
carved pumpkins. Bring your pumpkin in for 
judging by 11.00am. 
The stalls include fresh local produce and quality 
artisan stalls.  
 
 


